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June 17, 2008 

 

 

 

Ms. Kristin DeCarmine 

Senior Campaign Finance Analyst 

Reports Analysis Division 

 

Identification Number C00388694 

Reference: Year End Report (11/25/08-12/31/2008) 

 

Dear Ms. DeCarmine: 

 

This letter is in response to your preliminary review of the Priority PAC (""Committee"") 30 Day Post-General Report 

(10/1/08-11/24/08) and Year End Report (11/25/08-12/31/2008) concerning the Committee's administrative expenses. 

Administrative work for the Committee is done by consultants, which limits payments for administrative expenses.  The 

Committee has disclosed in its reports all 

administrative expenses incurred. 

Thank you in advance 

Kevin Kennedy 

Treasurer 

Priority PAC 

 

 


